

Woodland Park Elementary December 2017 Newsletter

Mr. P. Taylor, Principal Ms. Wendy Rines, Vice-Principal 604-589 5957

woodlandpark@surreyschools.ca

Season's Greetings! December 1, 2017

Food Bank Donations

Students are asked to please bring contributions for our annual Food Bank Donations Drive. We are looking for non-perishable food items, money and "Tiny Bundles" (items for babies and toddlers) – sippy cups, diapers, sleepers, formula, cereal, etc. Thanks to Division 6 and our leadership team for helping out with this.

Young Entrepreneurs Sale

Students in Divisions 3, 4, and 5 have created products to sell as part of our Young Entrepreneurs Program. They will be selling them throughout the day on Wednesday, December 6th. Parents are welcome to join us after school until 3:30.

Student Leadership Craft Sale

Student Leaders have crafted ornaments and decorations to sell as a fundraiser for "Spread the Net" a program to combat malaria around the world by providing mosquito nets to those in need. The sale is Wednesday, December 13th at lunch time and items cost from \$.50 to \$5.00.

Holiday Sing-a-long

Parents are welcome to join us for an assembly on Thursday, December 21st at 1:30 in the gym for some seasonal singing and a performance by our choir.

Holiday Break

The last day of school this year is Friday, December 22nd. The school is closed for our two week holiday break and we're back Monday, January 8, 2018.

PAC Meeting

The next PAC meeting will be held on Wednesday, December 6th in the library at 6:30pm. All are welcome to attend and free childcare will be available.

Purdy's Chocolate Pick Up

Orders will be available for pickup from the school on Friday, December 8th from 2-3pm. If you would like to make alternate pickup arrangements, please email woodlandparkpac@hotmail.com with your name and contact information.

Sincerely,

Paul Taylor, Principal

